
 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Chair, Disability Issues Committee 

Subject: Ticketing of Wheel-Trans Vehicles (Item DI1.5) 

Recommendation: 

The Disability Issues Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council request Toronto Police Services to consider using discretion
when issuing parking tickets to vehicles picking up and/or dropping off a person 
with a disability. 

Background: 

At the February 6, 2015 Disability Issues Committee meeting, Helen Henderson, 
Disability Issues Committee member, advised that Wheel-Trans vehicles and accessible 
taxis are being ticketed by Parking Enforcement Officers when picking up and/or 
dropping off a person with a disability. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 
Chair, Disability Issues Committee 
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